
 
 
SMI/TDY 
 
27 April 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Re: Italy Trip – 29 May to 3 June 2018 
 
This letter is to inform you of the final details regarding the Italy Trip departing on Tuesday 
29 May and returning on Sunday 3 June. 
 
For your information, please see below details of travel arrangements - PLEASE NOTE 
THERE HAS BEEN A FLIGHT TIME CHANGE ON THE OUTBOUND FLIGHT. 
 

• Departure by coach from NSB at 00:45 on Tuesday 29 May to Gatwick South 
Terminal.  Please meet at the front of school by 00:30 at the latest. 
 

• Outbound Flight BA2542 at 06:20 from London Gatwick South Terminal to 
Rome arriving at 10:00 

 
• Inbound Flight on Sunday 3 June BA2609 at 21:20 from Naples to London 

Gatwick South Terminal arriving at 23:15 
 

• Arrival at NSB approx. 02:00 Monday 4 June – students will call home on route. 
 

Staff accompanying students on the trip are: -  
 
Mrs S Minai, Mr J Rolleston, Mr M Mirnateghi, Miss J Davies and Ms I Farkas  
 
Contact details for Mrs Minai – Trip Coordinator: - 07739 338464 – Please text only in the 
first instance in case of emergencies. 
 
School contact in case of emergency only – Mr M Kneeshaw (Deputy Headteacher) School 
hours:  01604 230240 - Out of school hours: 07968 530221 or Mr C Armstrong (Assistant 
Headteacher) 07968 373231 – Please do not use either of these numbers for travel 
information. 
 
Accommodation details whilst in Italy: -  
 
Capitol Hotel, Via Giovanni Amendola, 83/85, Rome 00185 – 2 night stay  
 
Hotel Klein Wien, Via Ripa di Cassano, 45, 0063, Piano di Sorrento, Italy – 3 night stay 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Suggested ‘Things to Pack’ list as follows: - 
 

• Passport in Hand Luggage – Do not forget as you cannot travel without it! Do not 
pack in stowed luggage! 

• Sterling/Euros (for lunch at airport & spending money whilst in Italy) 
• Hat/Cap 
• Casual clothing for the week 
• Underwear/socks/swimming trunks 
• Trainers/comfortable walking shoes 
• Sunscreen 
• Wash kit 
• Small Rucksack – for day to day use 
• Water-proof jacket 
• Secure money/passport pouch 
• Medicine if necessary – to be labelled please 
• NO LIQUIDS IN HAND LUGGAGE 
 

Suggested spending money for the week is between €50-€100, but this is at your discretion.    
 
Students will be asked to contact home approx half an hour before arrival at Northampton 
School for Boys on the return journey. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the proposed itinerary whilst in Italy and do not hesitate to 
contact me if you wish to discuss any of the above before we travel. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Minai 
Italy Trip Coordinator 
 


